GAZETTE

Principal News 10/4/2024

Dear Families,

| wanted to take a moment to commend our
students and staff for their hard work on the
iReady state assessments that we successfully
completed in September. Their dedication and
perseverance have truly shone through!

As we move into October, we have an exciting,
fun-filled month ahead. There will be plenty of
events and activities, so be sure to check the
school calendar regularly and keep an eye out for
text messages and emails with important updates.
Thank you for your continued support, and | look
forward to seeing you at our upcoming events!

This year, we will send the Gator Gazette once a
month at the beginning of the month.

Warm regards,

Mrs. O-T
Principal

St. Aloysius
Gonzaga

Reminders

Sell your raffle tickets!
PTO is asking that each
student sell $100 worth of
tickets and those went
home last month. There
are some great incentives
for students and for ticket
buyers.

ALL EMERGENCY
Notifications will happen
through OptionC.
Instructions were mailed
home over the summer
and sent home in the first
packet. If any information
changes, i.e. phone
numbers, emails etc. We
MUST be notified.




GAZETTE

Upcoming Events

10/7-10/11 - Body Matters Program
6th-8th Grades

10/11 Mumpkins Pick Up

10/12 Halloween Dance -
Father/Daugher

10/15 Dine to Donate - Chipotle
10/15 Picture Retakes
10/18 - No School -Inservice Teachers
10/18 PTO Trunk or Treat

10/29 Dine to Donate -Panda Express

St. Aloysius

Gonzaga

Academic News

Watch here for updates on:

Testing dates, High School Placement
Test information, student
achievements, etc.

We are approaching the trimester
halfway point. This is a time to check
in with your teachers. We are taking
the no news is good news approach

from our end. If grades are decent and
there are no behavior problems you
will not receive an interim report or
request. However, you can always ask
for feedback from your teachers
regarding your students work.




